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The Buffalo River is a national treasure to Arkansas and to the entire
United States.  The C & H Hog Farm with all of the problems surrounding
it needs to go somewhere else.

Your decisions will affect our children and grandchildren for years to
come.  Please take these comments under consideration when you make your
critical decisions.  Jan Adair
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